We are looking at the possibility if establishing an MSc in Acute Internal Medicine at King’s College London (KCL).  If it goes ahead, the likely first enrolment will be in Autumn 2018.

The course will be designed round the AIM 2009 (amended 2012) Curriculum and is specifically designed for registrars in Acute Medicine with a secondary audience of registrars from other specialties who are also training in General Internal Medicine.  It will be part-time over three years and will be a combination of distance learning, taught modules and a final year thesis.  Based at KCL’s Guy’s Hospital Campus, typically there will be seven two-day blocks of teaching delivered by world experts over the course of the first two years.  In the third year, candidates will be encouraged to undertake a supervised research project.  Course fees for similar degrees are in the region of £4,000pa.

Plans are at an early stage, and in order to decide whether or not the project is viable, I’m keen to get feedback from current AIM trainees so I’d be grateful if you would take a couple of minutes and answer the following questions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]1.	Year of Training:

2.	Region:		

3.	If you were starting higher professional training in AIM and this course were available, would you consider applying?

4.	Would you consider enrolling at your stage of training?

5.	Any other comments?

Many thanks for completing our survey.



Please email this completed form to kevin.okane@gstt.nhs.uk
